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Recommendations to Faculty Senate on Open Educational Resources

The university administration is encouraged to provide incentives for instructional staff
who design courses that exclusively use OERs and have no cost to students for
textbooks and resources.

Faculty be strongly encouraged to submit their research and creative work with the
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audience.



